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Subject: Sprin-g Convening ) April 30-May 1st in Seattle, WA

All:

We are excited to invite you to attend our next convening in Seattle, Washington from April 30 - May 1,
2025, with a welcome dinner on the evening of April 29. We are excited to be in King County and look forward
to engaging together in community. As part of this Convening, we invite you to bring one staff member from
your office to attend with you. For more details, please see below.

Although the agenda is still in the planning stage, we expect to spend time on important and timely topics that
will include, among others:

« Data Discussions
¢ Network Innovations and Concerns
o Lessons from King County, Washington




